
 

 
 
 

 

Tuesday 7th October 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This year, we would like to celebrate Harvest time by collecting and donating items of food to our local food 
bank – Fairbite Queen Edith Food Hub, based in St James Church in Wulfstan Way. We have been in contact 
with the food hub and they would appreciate donations of… 

 

From Monday 13th October, a collection point will be set up in our school entrance area. If you are able to 
donate, please leave your items here. We appreciate that we are in times of uncertainty for many families 
and so please only donate if you feel you are able. We will be delivering our donations to the food bank the 
following week. Thank you for all of your help in supporting this local cause, 
With best wishes 

           
 
Mrs Jarman, Miss Stubbs and Mrs Holman 
Executive Headteacher / Deputy Headteachers 


